
 

NOTICE OF VACANCY OF 

COUNCILLOR 

GLYNDON WARD 

 

Arising from the resignation of Councillor Tonia Ashikodi, a 

vacancy for the office of Councillor to represent the 

Glyndon Ward has occurred. 

In accordance with the Local Government Act 1972, a by-

election shall be held within thirty-five days of receipt by me 

of a notice in writing from two local government electors in 

the borough.  The date of the by-election, if called, shall be 

determined by the Returning Officer. 

 

Debbie Warren        4 March 2020 

Chief Executive 

Town Hall, Wellington Street 

Woolwich, London SE18 6PW 


